Rejoining the Iran Deal? Legislative update 

Despite campaign promises to rejoin the Iran nuclear deal, the Biden Administration has failed to reverse Trump's failed "maximum pressure" policy -imposing crushing sanctions on a nation of 83 million people amidst a global pandemic. In the intervening months, AIPAC (American Israel Public Affairs Committee) has  lobbied members of Congress to demand additional conditions before the United States rejoins the treaty. A joint letter by Senators Menendez and Graham has 43 signers and a counterpart in the House has 70 Democrats and 70 Republicans signers. This is a thinly disguised effort to prevent the United States from rejoining the treaty. 

For a helpful update on the issues, join the Webinar: The Iran Nuclear Deal or No Deal: Wednesday March 31 2:30-3:30 PM ET Featuring Sen. Chris Murphy, Triti Parsi and others 
 https://secure.everyaction.com/aFVE5ygCQEOMyNrNBjpx_Q2 

What you can do: 
If your elected officials have signed the Menendez-Graham or House letters, call their offices and let them know that you strongly object to imposing new conditions on Iran and that you want the Biden Administration to rejoin the Joint Comprehensive Plan of Action (JCPOA). 

If your elected officials have not signed this letter, call their office and thank them for their continued support of the Iran nuclear deal, which is an important contribution to peace and stability in the region.  

For text and signers of the House of Representatives Letter 
https://gop-foreignaffairs.house.gov/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/3.11.21-MTM-Gottheimer-Letter-on-Iran.p 

For text and signers of the Menendez-Graham letter 
https://www.foreign.senate.gov/imo/media/doc/03-25-21%20Menendez%20Graham%20letter%20to%20Biden%20re%20Iran.pdf 

Capitol switchboard: 202-224-3121 
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